

♦ 122 Cornell Park Ave. Unit #1, Markham, ON, L6B 1B6

□ 377 Church St. #101, Markham, ON, L6B 1A1 905 471-9999 www.markhamfht.com

Dear Patients,

I have enjoyed caring for you and your families over the years. Many of you have asked me about retirement and I am writing to share with you that I am taking steps that will lead to retirement in 2023. Markham Family Physicians and Markham Family Health Team are staffed with knowledgeable and caring providers. My intent is to bring in an excellent physician to complement our group and assist in your care.

Our expectation is that of a considerate, thoughtful and smooth handover before retirement. We anticipate that the new physician would be managing my caseload moving forward.

This is the first of a short series of communiques. Subsequent email will introduce you to the physician who will succeed me and will outline enrolment, appointment booking and the transitional availability for both of us. The last email will be a final thank you that will end as below.

It has been a great pleasure being involved in your health and caring for you. I sincerely appreciate your loyalty and efforts toward well-being. I wish you continued good health and all the best in the coming years.

nank you	
Stephen McLaren	
	_

This email is sent to known patients of Dr McLaren who are 16yo or older and have an email address on file.

If you have received this email and have a new family doctor please reply to <u>info@markhamfht.com</u> with "Thank you, but I am no longer a patient of Dr McLaren" in the Subject Line and your name in the body of the email.

To Unsubscribe from administrative emails please reply to <u>info@markhamfht.com</u> with "Unsubscribe please" in the Subject Line and your name in the body of the email.